
 

The Gulf Coast Safe Streets Summit (GCSSS) is excited to partner with the Safe Routes to Schools (SRTS) National 
Conference! 
The 2019 Safe Routes National Conference and 2019 Gulf Coast Safe Street Summit will be held jointly at the Hilton Tampa 
Downtown from November 12-14, 2019. Be sure to save the date for both fabulous opportunities to join hundreds of active 
transportation and public health advocates and practitioners from across the country for valuable networking, sharing best 
practices, and exploring one of Florida’s most vibrant and active cities. 

We are pleased to invite you to sponsor the annual Gulf Coast Safe Streets Summit (GCSSS) scheduled for Thursday, November 14, 

2019 in Tampa, Florida from 2PM to 8PM. The summit will follow the SRTS conference at the Hilton Tampa Downtown,  

Our goal is to forge cohesive linkages with our sister counties to encourage regionally significant transportation facilities and safety 

programs for all modes of travel and for citizens of all ages and abilities. This partnership provides a regional approach to prioritizing 

the Complete Streets initiatives throughout the local jurisdictions along the Gulf Coast of Florida. 

Your expertise and experience in this field of work will be a valuable addition to our program. Thus, we would like to extend an 

invitation to be one of our Reception Sponsors. The fee to be a Sponsor of the GCSSS is $500. This price includes the sponsor logo on 

conference materials, the sponsor name mentioned during the event and one $50 registration.  

Please mail your check made payable to the Hillsborough County BOCC to: The Planning Commission, GCSSS Sponsorship, 601 E 

Kennedy Boulevard, 18th floor, Tampa, FL 33602. If you, your agency or company require an invoice or receipt please contact Felicia 

Pulliam at pullimaf@plancom.org. 

To register for the Summit visit saferoutesconference.org/registration. 

We ask that you contact Lisa Silva or Wanda West at Hillsborough Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) if you have any further 

questions about the Summit. We look forward to your positive response! 

TBARTA MPO Chairs Coordinating Committee 

The Gulf Coast Safe Streets Summit is a collaborative effort between the Tampa Bay Area Regional Transit Authority (TBARTA) MPO 
Chairs Coordinating Committee of Hernando/Citrus, Hillsborough, Pasco, Pinellas, and Sarasota/Manatee Metropolitan Planning 
Organizations, and the Polk County Transportation Planning Organization.  
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